Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS & HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
Regional Office No. IV-A
EDSA, Quezon City

January 14, 2019

ATTY. DENNIS S. SANTIAGO
Executive Director V

Government Procurement Policy Board
Unit 2506 Raffles Corporate Center

F. Ortigas Jr. Rd.

Ortigas Center, Pasig City

SUBJECT : Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2"d Semester of CY
2018

Dear Atty. Santiago:

Respectfully forwarded is the Procurement Monitoring Report for the Second Semester of
C.Y. 2018 of this Regional Office, in compliance with Section 12.2 of the Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of R.A. 9184.

For your information and ready reference.

, CESO IV
Director IV
Regional Director

cc: NIMFA B. POTANTE, Director IV, Procurement Service

R4A. MKMI/BLRM/MGA



